
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-879-4085 
Music   Jim Saigon   705-887-5492 
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank  Maureen d’Anjou  705-887-6082 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 

September 25th & 26th, 2021      Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Sept 25th     4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Jim Demoe by The Demoe & Baker Families  

Holy Mass † Jim Ehmann by Bonnie Ehmann & Family 

Sun. Sept 26th      11:00 a.m.  Cemetery Mass  

  Holy Mass † Mike Chin by Robert & Andrea Majkut & Family  

Wed. Sept 29th             1:00 p.m. BC For the Health and Well-being of Jose Foot by Jose Foot 

Thurs. Sept 30th            9:00 a.m. FF No Intention 

Fri. Oct 1st       9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

No Intention 

No Intention 

Sat. Oct 2nd      4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Lionel Byrne by Diane Austin  

Holy Mass † Peter Domanski by Mike & Lucy McPherson 

Sun. Oct 3rd       9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Holy Mass † Helen & Phil McAllister by Anne & Ken Boyd 

No Intention 

 

 Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, Helen 

Vozza, Anne Hayes, David Finlay, Hurley Family, Lister Family & the Batchelder Family.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Anne Stinson, Rita Lenton, Patrick White & Bob Smith  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
August 08: St. Dominic  
August 09: Blessed John of Reiti  
August 10: St. Lawrence  
August 11: St. Clare  
August 12: St. Porcarius and Companions 

   
This federal statutory holiday was passed by parliament in 

June of 2021.  It was a bi-partisan vote recognizing the need 

of Canadians to undertake the serious work of reconciliation 

and decolonization.  The purpose of the day is to engage in 

efforts directed toward personal education about the issues 

impacting the work of reconciliation.  Parish offices across 

the Diocese will be closed on September 30th.  The office 

will reopen after that as per usual hours of operation.  To 

support the education efforts, please click and read this 

webpage on the website for the Diocese of Peterborough: 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/about-

us/residential-schools.aspx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offertory  
 

 

        OLQP    $ 625.25 

  

      St. Aloysius   $ 377.00 

 
 
         

NATIONAL DAY OF TRUTH AND 
RECONCILIATION - September 30th 

 
 
Blessed day to all! 
 

As we prepare ourselves for a joint celebration of our deceased 
loved ones in our Catholic Cemetery on Sunday, September 26, 
2021 at 11 am, I thought of sharing with you a short history of 
our cemetery. It’s short but a very interesting scope of 
information.  
 

The cemetery is located on Lot 23, Concession 3, on land 
donated by Patrick Cook in 1885. The record of blessing was as 
follows: 
 

 “On July 11, Bishop Dowling of Peterborough,  assisted 
 by his secretary, Father Keilty of Ennismore, Father 
 McCloskey of Victoria Road and the pastor, Father  
 McEvay, blessed the Cemetery.” 
 

 “The cross at the end of St. Peter’s Avenue was  erected 
 by Mr. Jeremiah Twomey. In days gone by, the men of 
 Fenelon Falls and Bobcaygeon  frequented the cemetery 
 twice each year to spend a day cutting weeds, levelling 
 and filling graves and generally maintaining the 
 grounds.” 
 

 “In 1973, Mr. Robert Stone is the caretaker.” 
 

When I arrived here in July 2018, it was Michael Byrne, assisted 
by Michael Jr., who looked after the upkeep and maintenance of 
the cemetery. However, a Cemetery Board was formed to help in 
the allotment and maintenance of the grounds used for burials 
and for grave 
preparation.  
 

My heartfelt thanks to our Cemetery Board including Brian 
McIlhargey, Dan Burnie, Bob Heenan, Mike Byrne and Walter 
Sweeney for a great and wonderful job they have done for both 
churches. And, they have done it very well and for “free”. 

 
  God bless, 
 

   Fr. Luis 

 

 

 From the desk of the pastor… 

 

Update to Lockdown Measures 
 

CHURCH SERVICES & PARISH HALLS  

Churches and Parish Halls can be opened for services, 

meetings/events observing the following points listed below:  

• Participants will wear a face mask that covers the 

nose, mouth, and chin.  

• Physical distancing between participants/households 

of 6 feet or 2 metres will be maintained.  

• No food will be served.  

VACCINE PASSPORT  

The province of Ontario is instituting a Vaccine Passport.  The Vaccine 

Passport is not required for places of worship where a religious 

celebration is taking place.  However, the Vaccine Passport is required 

in “meeting and event spaces.”  
 

Full Details Available at 

COVID-19 UPDATE - Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough 
(peterboroughdiocese.org) 

http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0809.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0810.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0811.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0812.asp
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/about-us/residential-schools.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/about-us/residential-schools.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
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To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

 
 

 

 

 

Parish Office Hours 
 

The Parish Office will be open  
Wednesday 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  

& Thursday 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

We advise to call ahead and book a time to arrive.  
 

Masks must be worn in the hall and COVID screening will be completed prior to entry.  

 

Coffee in the Garden   
Saturday Mornings  
8:00 am to 9:30 am 

 

Bond St., just east of the  
main street (Colborne) 

 
St. James Anglican Church and Father Alvardo 
Adderley, -newly arrived from Turks and Caicos - invite 
you for a casual Meet and Greet, in the beautiful 
Community Garden. 

                           All are welcome! 
 
 

 
 

September Faith Study & Prayer Group  
 

For the month of September all parishioners of St. Aloysius and Our Lady Queen 
of Peace are invited to join a special prayer group and faith study via Zoom. 

 

Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. – Faith Study & Prayers 
 

Fridays at 3:00 p.m. – Prayer Group 
 

To obtain the Zoom Link please email Nancy at ndunk@systems24-7.com   
 

All are invited to join the faith study session and prayers for the month of September.  

Pray the Glorious Mysteries of the Rosary and a selected Novena. Then we have a faith 

discussion with all attendees.  
 

The theme for our September faith study is “How to get more out of Mass”. It is not 

boring when you understand the meanings of our celebration and how to participate 

more fully. Explore how to grow your faith in a “safe” group. Seek answers to your faith 
questions from Fr. Luis and our other special guest advisor.   

 
 

 

Knights of Columbus: Members are encouraged to attend the meeting on October 20th after mass at 7:00 p.m.at St. Aloysius 

Parish. If you are interested in joining, please contact the Head Knight, Joe Grace at 705-887-9112 

 

CWL Outreach: Now that September is here with Labour Day gone and children back to school, the Food Bank, as ever, wants 

to thank the Parish Family for its help in these unprecedented times. This month it would be so appreciated if Parish households 

could drop a couple of tins etc in the boxes at the grocery stores, including four legged as well as two legged clients. But perhaps 

more importantly, this month please pray for the Food Bank and its work in our community, where support is really needed. 

Remembering all the other Food Banks struggling to cope with the need of their communities. 

 

 

Mass for the 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

The Mass for the 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time will be 

live-streamed from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains 

starting at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 25, 2021.   The 

Mass will be available thereafter on the YouTube channel 

for the Roman Catholic Diocese  

of Peterborough. 
 

Please join in prayer by clicking  

on the link below: 
https://youtu.be/hczPRW8igIk 

 
 

 

 
Celebrate 25 years with us! 

 

BRIDGE OF HOPE BANQUET 
Fairview Baptist Church 

130 Colborne St. W., Lindsay ON 
 

Friday October 1, 2021 
 

Reception – 6:00 p.m. 

Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Tickets $30 

To reserve your spot call 705-878-8527 

https://youtu.be/hczPRW8igIk
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